
Fort Scott American Legion Post 25  

American Legion Riders 

 

 

Join the American Legion Riders 

 Members must hold membership in and be in good standing with The American Legion, 

American Legion Auxiliary or Sons of The American Legion.  

 Members must be legally registered motorcycle owners or be the legally registered 

owner's spouse within the state of registration.  

 All operators must be properly licensed and insured per state laws.  

 All members must obey motor-vehicle laws in the state in which they are operating a 

motorcycle or riding as a passenger.  

 Previous ALR members who can no longer ride due to health reasons can be 

grandfathered in.  

 An organizational meeting in Fort Scott is tentatively scheduled for mid March. Date and time 

to be determined based upon availability of District Rider Officers. 

If you are interested in joining the Riders, contact American Legion Post Commander  

Carl Jowers at 620-215-1688 or carljowers@gmail.com for more information. 
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